Independent School District of Boise City #1

w Boundaries, Transportation, and Traffic Safety

8169 W Victory Rd - Boise, ID 83709
(208) 854-4167 Fax (208) 854-4011

RESPONSE TO PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT SERVICES

DATE: November 17,2015
TO: PDSTransmittals@cityofboise.org

FROM: Lanette Daw, Supervisor Traffic Safety and Transportation
RE: CAR15-00029 & CPA15-00008 - 6298 S Cole Rd

At the present time, the Developer and/or Owner have made arrangements to comply with all
requirements of the Boise School District.

The schools currently assigned to the proposed project area are:
Elementary School:  Hillcrest

Junior High School: West
High School: Borah

There are possible boundary changes as the area develops.
Comments Regarding Traffic Impact:  None
Comments Regarding Safe Routes to School Impact:  None
The Boise School District owns a 50 acre site near S. Umatilla Avenue. The Comprehensive Plan
describes a layout design and plan for a high school. At this time, the Boise School District has not

determined the layout or specific building needs for this site.

The Boise School District requests that the developer donate 10 acres for the elementary school site that
is outlined in the Comprehensive Plan. The Plan describes a future elementary school located near
Kirsten Coughlin Park.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact this office.



